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Heidelberg, 6 April 2021 
 
 

Prof. Dr. Marc-Philippe Weller 
Phone +49 6221 54-2242 
marc.weller@rektorat.uni-heidelberg.de 

Dear President QIU Yong: 
 
On behalf of Heidelberg University, I am delighted to congratulate Tsinghua University 
on its 110th anniversary, and thank you so much for inviting me to the celebrations. I feel 
deeply honored and privileged to be invited as a guest speaker at the Global Forum of 
University Presidents. Unfortunately, I have other engagements at the same time and 
won’t be able to attend the event. I am sure it will be a huge success and hope we will 
meet soon in other occasions.  
 
Heidelberg University is proud to be cooperating with Tsinghua University. Since our 
partnership from 2005 our students and staff are able to benefit from the mutual 
exchange in education, research and cultural experience. Together, we have created 
inspiring moments and achieved memorable milestones. We believe we will keep 
broadening and deepening our partnership by collaborative innovation for the years to 
come.  
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 
 
Marc-Philippe Weller 
Vice-President International Relations 
Heidelberg University 
 


